DIAMOND HARBOUR WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY

Sarisha, Diamond Harbour Road, 24 Pgs (S), Pin-743368

Notice

Date: 09.08.2023

This is to notify that the Orientation Programme and Fresher’s Welcome for the
newly admitted students of B.A Honours courses will be held on 14.08.2023
(Monday) at 12.30 p.m. in the Seminar room of Academic Building (Room No.
101). All the newly admitted B.A Honours students are directed to attend the
programme positively.

Registrar

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action:

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor

Controller of Examinations

Finance Officer

Dean of Arts / Science / Students Welfare

All HOD’s / Co-ordinators of UG Departments.
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